
 

March 24, 2023 

The Honourable Chrystia Freeland, P.C., M.P. 
Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance  
House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A 0A6  

Support for planned annual adjustment to excise tax on alcohol products 

Dear Deputy Prime Minister Freeland: 

On behalf of the Ontario Public Health Association (OPHA), the Canadian Public Health Association (CPHA), and our 
members, we are writing to express our strong support for the federal government�[�• scheduled excise tax adjustment 
on alcohol products for April 1, 2023

https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-agency/services/forms-publications/publications/edrates/excise-duty-rates.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-agency/services/forms-publications/publications/edrates/excise-duty-rates.html
https://www.who.int/health-topics/health-taxes#tab=tab_1
https://fdslive.oup.com/www.oup.com/academic/pdf/openaccess/9780192844484.pdf
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/reports-publications/health-promotion-chronic-disease-prevention-canada-research-policy-practice/vol-40-no-5-6-2020/alcohol-deficit-canadian-government-revenue-societal-costs.html
https://ccsa.ca/canadas-guidance-alcohol-and-health
http://www.opha.on.ca/
http://www.cpha.ca/

